
Memorandum
Item 9b

FOR: School Board Members
FROM: Chris Reitan
DATE: March 15, 2023
SUBJECT: 2023-2024 CCSD School Calendars

CCSD developed a Calendar Committee that was composed of staff members, Board members, and parents to 
address the specific needs of developing school calendar options that addressed the logistics of our Craig Middle 
School and Craig Elementary School Major Maintenance projects.  On behalf of CCSD, MRV Architects 
submitted updated design and  bid documents to the Department of Education and Early Development for their 
review.  DEED had a couple of questions and MRV Architects is addressing those questions.  We are planning 
on going out for bid a second time in the near future once DEED provides their final approval.  

As such, it is imperative that CCSD move forward with calendar options for the 2023-2024 school year.  Two 
calendar options are provided for CCSD Board members’ consideration.  The first calendar option follows a 
“traditional” CCSD school year in the event CCSD is unable to move forward with our CMS and CES Major 
Maintenance projects during the 2023-2024 school year.  The second calendar option takes into consideration the 
scheduling needs of working around our CMS and CES Major Maintenance projects.  The draft construction 
calendar reduces the number of student contact days from 180 but makes up the time difference by adding an 
additional 21 minutes of instructional time each day; our Friday early releases would continue as normal for staff 
planning and professional development.  

Suggested Motion: Move to approve the Draft 2023-2024 CCSD Traditional Calendar and the Draft 2023-2024 
Construction Calendar as a 1st reading.  


